
 
December 17, 2014 
Announcement 847 

 

Attention Provider Type 64 (Hospice):  Update to Claims 

Affected by Federal Fiscal Year 2014 Rate Adjustment 

Update to Web Announcement 819:  The rate increases for provider type 64 (Hospice) services for Federal 

Fiscal Year 2014 that were effective October 1, 2013, have been adjusted per clarification from the Centers for 

Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS).  

Hospice claims with dates of service on or after October 1, 2013, that processed prior to September 26, 2014, and 

that paid at the previous rate have been automatically reprocessed.  The adjudication of the reprocessed 

claims are reflected on remittance advices dated December 19, 2014. 

 


